PROPOSED MINUTES JOINT MEETING BIRCH RUN TOWNSHIP BOARD AND BIRCH RUN VILLAGE COUNCIL MAY 10, 1983

The joint meeting of the Birch Run Township Board and the Birch Run Village Council was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Laurence Courtney, Birch Run Township Supervisor.

Present for the township were Marcia Strong, clerk' Edgar Scharrer, treasurer; Jim Dorr and Alvin Block, trustees.

Present for the vilage was Robert Andrews. Delores Gibson and Emil Zuellig arrived late. Other members due to a mix up in time arrived as meeding ended.

Gary Huthchinson was present fo rthe park board.

Minutes of the 1982 meeting were read by the clerk. Motion to apporve the minutes as read was amde by Scharrer, supported by Block. Motion passed unanimously.

Candidates proposed for the 1983 park board are

Township: Gary Hutchinson

Village:

Edward McNamara, III

Student:

Pamela Garfield

School Admins Frank Holes

The slate was accepted by motion of Andrews, supported by Dorr. Motion passed unanimously.

The proposed basketball court was discussed. The group approved as long as it stayed within the budget. Hutchinson explained that it would be done in stages over 2-3 years.

There being no further business a motion to adjourn was made at 7:23 p.m. by Emil Zuellig, supported by Block. Motion carried.

Marcia Strong, clerk Birch Run Township